
Dear colleagues,

In the midst of another busy semester, I invite you to join me for an Academic Affairs update,
either in-person or streaming via Zoom, on Feb. 22. I'd like to discuss the academic strategic
planning process and our upcoming academic initiatives. There will be an opportunity for
questions at the end of the session. 

Join me Wednesday, Feb. 22, from 1:30-2:30 p.m. in one of two ways:

In-person: CHSS, Room C70

Streaming: Zoom details

I hope to see you there. 

Sincerely,

Michael T. Stephenson
Provost and Senior Vice President for Academic Affairs

Sam Houston State University
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https://app.e2ma.net/app2/audience/signup/1927266/1920158/?v=a

